
PCCS Covid Exposure Notification

Dear PCCS families,

We were notified of a positive case of COVID-19 in a member of the PCCS community. Your
child was exposed during their day at PCCS. We cannot, for privacy reasons, share details
about the person. At this time, they have been told to stay home and away from other people
until they are well and can no longer spread the disease.

You should monitor your child for symptoms of illness, but they are not required to stay home
unless symptoms develop. You should continue to watch yourself or your child for COVID-19
symptoms, which include:

● Fever of 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit

or higher

● New cough or a cough that gets

worse

● Difficulty/hard time breathing

● New loss of taste or smell

● Sore throat

● New nasal congestion/stuffy or

runny nose

● Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea

● Muscle pain

● Extreme fatigue/feeling very tired

● New severe/very bad headache

● Chills

If you or your child gets symptoms, stay home and consider getting tested for COVID-19.

If you have questions, contact Connie at cmenssen@prairiecreek.org or Simon at
styler@prairiecreek.org.

Thank you for helping to keep our school community safe.

Prairie Creek Community School
Simon Tyler-Director
styler@prairiecreek.org
Connie Menssen-Nurse
cmenssen@prairiecreek.org
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